
 

 

ISM/PRN/052/2024-25.                                                                                                     May 18, 2024 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (STD I to STD XII) 

(DATA COLLECTION FOR THE STUDENT’S ID CARD) 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

As part of printing new ID cards for all the students, we would like to collect the latest photographs of 

the students along with other essential details to be printed in the ID card. 

In this regard, you are requested submit the required details and upload the recent photograph of the 

child using the following link. 

https://forms.gle/c8gwmeCTvbfwbU599 

Please note the following while submitting the details: 

 Recent Student's photo in the school uniform is to be uploaded (Image format can be JPG or 

PNG of size less than 1 Mb)  

 If the image size is bigger than 1 Mb, we request the parents to use the online tools like 

https://www.imagesmaller.com/ to reduce the image size. 

You are requested to submit the details using the above online form on or before Thursday,                     

23rd May 2024 to enable us providing the ID card on time to all the students.  

Please login with the school official email id of the student for filling in the details. 

Please be informed that the details collected by using the above form is used only for the purpose of 

printing the Student’s ID Card. 

 

Kind regards,  

                               
Rakesh Joshi 

Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/c8gwmeCTvbfwbU599

